
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BRIGHTON CEMETERY COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 377      TELEPHONE 802-723-4753 

ISLAND POND, VT. 05846 
                       

Special Meeting Minutes 

April 14, 2015 
 

The Brighton Cemetery Commission held their regular quarterly meeting at 6:30 p.m. in 

the basement of the town hall at 49 Mill St. Ext., Island Pond, Vermont. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Present at the meeting were Commissioners Butch Barney, Bobby Daniels, John Cole. 
 

Butch called the meeting to order at 6:45. 
 

A discussion was done on the requirements and qualifications of someone digging graves. 

 

Bobby has over 40 years of experience and has the needed tools to do the job. 

 

The board agreed that not just anyone would be qualified to dig graves.  In case Bobby 

isn't able to do the digging, the commissioners will be responsible for finding someone that 

is qualified. 

 

Again the issue of an independent contractor doing the digging must have liability 

insurance that will cover personal imjury or injury to others.  Joel Cope sent an email with 

a quote of $400-$500 for insurance. 

 

The board discussed the different contractors that might be used to do any excavator work.  

The four names that came up were Brian Maxwell, JBL, Pierre Dupris, Richard Fortin.  

Butch will check with them on this matter and the prices. 

 

Lots to be sold will be in accordance with the commissioners discretion of where they will 

be done and not to the individual’s choosing. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45  


